I would like to voice my concerns with this plan in the following:
This is a very aggressive plan to apparently remove any fossil fuel useage.  I don't see much thought into the reality for average citizens of NYS.  Where I reside natural gas in the most economical,cleanest, and safe fuel available.  I don't see the cost of electric going down.  In addition, lets not forget NYS has some of the oldest housing in the nation.  Most homes are not equipped to deal with the added loads.  In addition, the average  home most likely will not meet the State Energy Codes.  I believe the average citizen will resort to using whatever fuels that are available- which means people will be resorting to wood stoves, etc. when they can not afford the cost of electric, (so this defeats the purpose).  Electric costs are going to cost more to heat your home than natural gas.  In addition, where are people going to be able to charge an electric vehicle ( if they could afford one).  NYS has numerous rural areas where there is no mass transit available. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I don't think the government should be involved with citizens everyday decisions.  People should be able to determine which fuel is the most beneficial to them. I do think every alternative fuel sources should be explored and enhance what is existing. Until alternative energy sources become economical and practial I don't see how this is going to work for the average citizen.
